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Dear Students, 

 

Please be informed that due to the recently confirmed COVID-19 cases of two night 

shift staff members of Hong Yip Service Company Limited (Hong Yip), the 

Institute/College will adopt the following arrangements, applicable from 11 March 

2021 - 13 March 2021 (Thursday – Saturday): 

 

1. All on campus face-to-face teaching activities will either be delivered online, 

rescheduled or cancelled. Further details will be announced by respective 

Schools/Departments. 

 

2. Registry services, including counter services (available 08:30-19:00 on weekdays), 

email and hotline enquiry shall remain operational as usual. 

 

Your health and safety are of our top priority.  We understand the announcement of 

these arrangements have been made very abruptly but your understanding and 

cooperation are very much appreciated.   

 

We will keep you informed of any updates when they arise.   

 

With best wishes, 

Registry 

 

 


